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Deposit $0.50 if you 
know where your next 
meal is coming from

Deposit $0.50 for 
each bedroom in 

your house

Deposit $0.50 if you 
have a winter jacket

Deposit $0.50 for 
every household 

member who has a job

Deposit $0.25 if you 
sleep in your own bed

Deposit $0.25 for each 
TV in your home

Deposit $0.10 for 
every heat register in 

your home

Deposit $1 if you have 
more than 8 cans of 

food in your cupboards

Deposit $0.25 if you 
had lunch today

Deposit $1 if you 
have a washer & 

dryer in your home

Deposit $0.50 for each 
garage door opener 

you have

Deposit $0.25 for each 
year you’ve lived in 

your home

Deposit $0.25 if you 
had a snack today

Deposit $0.25 if you 
had breakfast today

Deposit $0.50 if you 
have enough blankets 

to keep you warm 
at night

Deposit $0.50 if you 
have clean water to 

drink that comes out 
of your faucets

Deposit $0.25 if you 
bought coffee or pop 

last week

Deposit $0.50 if you 
have your own car

Deposit $0.50 if you 
had a hot shower 

today

Deposit $0.50 if you 
bought groceries 

this week

Deposit $0.50 for 
every pet you have

Deposit $0.25 if you 
had supper today

Deposit $1 if you have 
a working furnace in 

your home

Deposit $0.50 for 
each video streaming 

service you have

Deposit $0.25 if you 
will be traveling for the 

holidays

Deposit $0.50 if you 
own a pair of winter 

boots

Deposit $0.10 for 
every light switch in 

your home

Deposit $1 for every 
computer in your 

house

Deposit $0.50 for 
every cell phone in 

your house

Thank you for 
participating in 

Grateful Giving 2019!


